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August 13, 2003


The Imperial Court of Houston, Inc.

Space City Empire (ICOH)

PO Box 98006

Houston, Texas 77098-0016

Dear Distinguished Board Members:

It was a surprise and an honor to have you visit our general meeting this past Thursday evening.  It is always a pleasure to see Jerel in any setting and we rarely get a visit from a candidate seeking our support. We appreciate Keith taking the time from a busy evening to accompany Jerel to our meeting.

Your proposal to collaborate on a program such as the Houston GLBT Hall of Fame is one we deeply appreciate and we are very excited about the prospects of it’s future!  To honor individuals who have helped pave the way, selflessly, in our community is indeed a monumental task and we at GCAM would be proud to be a part of it.  The fact that you consider us a viable organization in helping you seek out these individuals and in helping with the decision process, for you will undoubtedly have numerous individuals to choose from each year, is very important to us.

We would be pleased and proud to display the permanent plaque and displays for these individuals.  It will be the perfect venue—the ‘Official Museum of ICOH - The Space City Empire’ for this most prestigious display.

Your additional announcement of hosting a fund-raiser for GCAM at least once per year was also much appreciated.

We look forward to working with ICOH – The Space City Empire on both of these endeavors.  

Respectfully,

Executive Committee

Gulf Coast Archive & Museum

of GLBT History, Inc. 

